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Hovember 2, 1978

Mr. John Hoare Kerr
5301 Westbard Circle, HN.W.
Washington, D. C. 20016

Dear John:

Thanks very much for your two recent notes. 1 very
much regret the delay in responding, but time is hard to
find as campaign activities accelerate.

I have had you and your job search in mind over the
last two months and, sadly, very few openings at your
salary level have come to my attention. You are probably
aware that the Humanities Endowment continues to seek a
Director for their Division of Public Programs, as well as
a Deputy Director.

I have already recommended Rusty Powell for the
Director's position at the Museum of the Rhode Island
School of Design. However, if you would tell me more about
your applications to UNESCC and the Peace Corps, I would
be delighted to write hhem letters on your behalf.

With warmest regards,

Ever sincerely,

Claiborne Pell
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